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Victoria Park Civic Association 
The general purpose of the Victoria Park Civic Association is to unify the residents of the Victoria Park 

area to further their common welfare in the best interests of Victoria Park.

Board of Directors 
President: Andrew Gordon 

Vice President: Harvey Yampolsky 
Secretary: Preston Watkins 
Treasurer:  Joseph Evancho 

August 6, 2018 

Development Review Committee 
City of Fort Lauderdale 

Re:  Victoria Park Civic Association's Letter of Support – Park Located in the 
500 North Federal Development 

Development Review Committee Members, 

On behalf of the the Victoria Park Civic Association’s (the "VPCA") board of directors 
and planning and zoning committee, please allow this letter to serve as the VPCA's letter 
of support relating to a park being located in the 500 North Federal Development being 
proposed by Charlie Ladd. 

On numerous occasions, Charlie Ladd and the VPCA team have discussed the 500 
North Federal Development, including the possibility of including a park in this 
development.  The VPCA supports locating a park in this development.    However, as 
discussed with Mr. Ladd, the VPCA has requested and Mr. Ladd has agreed to allow the 
VPCA to be involved in the planning of the park, including the approval of the site plan 
for the park. 

This letter of support is not meant to make any representations, positive or negative, 
regarding the underlying negotiations between Mr. Ladd and the City relating the 
purchase of the park by Mr. Ladd from the City. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Gordon 
President, Victoria Park Civic Association 

cc: Charlie Ladd 
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